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From: Hynum, Tammie
To: Sixsmith, Michael L
Cc: Clem, Sarah; VanDerhoff, Dean; Bolenbaugh, Jason; Shafii, Mo; Rich, Jay; Harrelson, Tammy; Benefield, Ryan;


Benenati, Katherine; Harrelson, Tammy; Gutting, Lorielle; "Ewing, Jamie"; Chastain, Ricky
(rchastain@agfc.state.ar.us); Shirley Louie; Allen Dodson


Subject: RE: Mayflower Cove Restoration Planting Plan
Date: Thursday, February 12, 2015 9:38:49 AM


Mike,
 
The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ), Arkansas Game and Fish Commission
(AGFC), and Arkansas Department of Health (ADH) have completed review of the Mayflower Cove
Restoration Planting Plan submitted by ExxonMobil on January 21, 2015.  The current Restoration
Planting Plan does not appear to have specifics for post planting monitoring.  Please include a post
planting monitoring schedule.  Additionally, please provide best management practices for
preventing a breach of the organoclay cap while planting is on-going.
 
Please provide responses to the above concerns and a revised restoration planting plan to the
attention of ADEQ, Tammie J. Hynum, by February 20, 2015.  If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Tammie J. Hynum
Chief
Hazardous Waste Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR  72118-5317
 
Office:  501-682-0831
Cell:  501-920-1538
Fax:  501-682-0565
 
 
 
 


From: Sixsmith, Michael L [mailto:michael.l.sixsmith@exxonmobil.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 11:25 PM
To: Hynum, Tammie
Subject: FW: Mayflower Cove Restoration Planting Plan
 
Tammie,
 
Please find attached the Cove Restoration Planting Plan submitted to AGFC and USACE.  Please let
me know if you have any questions.  Thank you
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From: Sixsmith, Michael L 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 11:15 PM
To: Chastain, Ricky (Ricky.Chastain@agfc.ar.gov)
Cc: Jim.D.Ellis@usace.army.mil
Subject: Mayflower Cove Restoration Planting Plan
 
Mr. Chastain,
 
Please find attached for your approval the Cove Restoration Planting Plan (CRPP) for Mayflower. 
This plan includes revisions based on previous comments received from the Arkansas Game and Fish
Commission (AGFC) and the Arkansas Natural Heritage Commission (ANHC).  Pending approval, we
plan to begin mobilization for the CRPP implementation in March 2015.  Please let me know if you
have any questions or comments.  Thank you 
 
Mike Sixsmith
Execution Project Manager
ExxonMobil Environmental Services Company
12450 Greenspoint Dr.
GSC-GP6-235
Houston, TX 77060
(o) 832-624-6078
(c) 281-739-0325
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